
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives Al-Nujaifi, discusses political scene updates

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the head of Salvation and

Development Front, Mr. Osama Al-Nujaifi on 13/2/2023, and discussed views on the Iraqi and

regional political landscape developments, and the upcoming political dues.

His Eminence illustrated the importance of collective efforts for the success of the government

and enable it to implement its governmental program and provide services. H.E. also affirmed

the importance of providing job opportunities and benefiting from the relative financial

abundance to achieve the aspirations of the Iraqi people.

H.E. also pointed to the importance of maintaining pre-emptive strikes on terrorists and called

to double the intelligence work to achieve security for the Iraqi people.


